
Editorial 

 

In a previous editorial I took the opportunity to thank Martin Gaenszle for 
his assistance in editing the EBHR.  In this issue, I would like to thank Mark 
Turin, who has tirelessly supported the Bulletin for several years.  It doesn't 
matter whether the Bulletin is being published in London, Paris, or 
Heidelberg – Dr. Turin is always urging good scholars to contribute, making 
valuable suggestions, and helping to review articles.  Most recently, he has 
offered his considerable services in helping to digitalize and archive past 
issues.  For his continuing efforts, we are very thankful. 

In our last issue (no. 25/26: pp. 208-213) Ben Campbell reviewed Kathryn S. 
March's If Each Comes Halfway and Brigitte Steinmann's Les Enfants du 
Singe et de la Démone. Unfortunately, the reference to the second book has 
been omitted on p. 2 of the table of contents of the same issue. We apologize. 
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